
103

Applicant.

The Right Honourable
Francis George Lord
Churchill .

The Right Honourable
HungerfordLord Crewe

The Reverend Joseph
Tehyll, of Hawkridge,
in the county of Somer-
set, Clerk .

Sarah Darby, of Markly,
in the county of Sussex,
Spinster

William B. Sisson, of
Tamworth, in the county
of "Warwick, Esquire .

Sir Archer Denman Croft,
of Sussex-place, Hyde-
park, in the county of
Middlesex, Baronet

Matthew Pierpoint, of
Crown East, in the
county of Worcester,
Esquire

Sir Charles Dodsworth, of
Thornton Hall, in the
county of York, Bart. .

William John Sawrey
Morritt, of Rosaby-park,
in the county of York,
Esquire

The Reverend Alban
Thomas Atwood, of
Leake, in the county of
York, Clerk

Henry Burgh, of Nubie
House, in the county of
York, Esquire

Richard Machell Jaques,
of Easby Abbey, in the
county of York, Esquire

John Charles Maynard, of
Harlsey Hall, in the
county of York, Esquire

Colonel Herbert Vaughan,
of Langoedmore, in the
county of Cardigan

Captain Whitehall Dod, of
Bryn Dinorth, in the
county of Denbigh

Lewis Pugh, of Dolgelly,
in the county of Merio-
neth, Esquire

John Arthur Herbert, of
Llanarth Court, in the
county of Monmouth,
Esquire .

The Reverend Richard
Macdonnell Evanson, of
Lansay, in the county
of Monmouth, Clerk .

Name of Estate.

> Land in -|

1 Madeley (
>- Manor and •<
3 Mucclestone /

^
[ Parsonage )
\ Common J
;

• Kingsley Hill

Elderbeck )
• Park Foot >

Row )
]
I Somerford 1
t Keynes J;
r Crown East •<

> Lands in •<

) ' (C T , . \r Lands in -\

) (
)
> Glebe
)
)
f Kilnsea Grange
)

f Easby and St. 1
k Martin's J

)
f Harlsey East
)
) Langoedmore

} Rhosllyn

Llanerch Park -|

Llandrillo
Llansaintfraid

) Pantglas
C
) Gwndwnisaf

f

)
C The Llanarth
C Estate; ,

^
c Glebe land
)

Parish.

Ascott, Walcot, Shore-
hampton, Firnstock,
Chilson

Madeley, Whitmore,
Audley, Maer,
Eccleshall, Muccle-
stone

Hawkridge

Warbleton

Barton

Somerford Keynes

St. John's, in Bed-
wardine, and Co-
theridge

Watlass, Bedale,
South Kilvington,
Pattrick Brompton,
Wigginton

Rokeby, Brignall,
Bolton Percy,
Kirkby Malzeard,
Bowes

Leake

Kilnsea

Easby and St. Martin's

Harlsey East

Langoedmore

Langoedmore
Henllan and St.

Asaph
Llandrillo
Llansaintfraid
Trawsfynydd

Llanelltyd
Llanarth, Llansaint-

froed, Bryngwyn,
Penrose, Womers-
ton, Dingestow,
Llanvapley, Mo-
nyddyslyn

Lansay

County.

>• Oxford

I Stafford

Somerset

Sussex

Westmoreland

Wilts

> Worcester

SYork

)
> York

)

York

York

York

York

Cardigan

Cardigan
) Flint and Den-
J bigh

Denbigh
Denbigh
Merioneth

Merioneth
1

1
V Monmouth

J

Monmouth

Sums
applied for

by way
of Loan.

£

1750

1000

250

200

800

450

1500

2000

5000

100

1200

1000

2000

550

100

I 1000

400

100

2000

50

As witness my hand this 29fch day of December, in the year of our Lord, J 352.
A. M. ATTREE. By order of the Board.


